
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 6:58 AM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov; Scott.Smullen@noaa.gov


Subject: Fwd: NYT story on Ross


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


Begin forwarded message:


From: Shane Croucher <s.croucher@newsweek.com>


Date: September 10, 2019 at 5:48:34 AM EDT


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NYT story on Ross


Good morning,


Does NOAA have any comment on the NYT report alleging that Secretary Ross threatened to


fire top officials at the agency?


Can you confirm that such a threat was made, as relayed by the NYT?


https://www.nytimes.com/2019/09/09/climate/hurricane-dorian-trump-tweet.html

Thanks,


Shane


Shane Croucher |  Senior Reporter


NEWSWEEK


T  |   +44 (0) 208 075 3511


E  |   s.croucher@newsweek.com


W |   newsweek.com


A |   Floor 24, 25 Canada Square, Canary Wharf, London, E14 5LQ
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